March 27, 1974

Mr. Edward Shooshanian
105 Hichory Road
Weston, Mass.

Dear Mr. Shooshanian:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation
of $20.00 which you were kind enough to make to St.
Vartan Cathedral.

Our receipt No.18158 is enclosed herewith.

With prayers,

Father Mampre Kouzouian
Canon Sacrist

Enc.



